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“Jon always goes above and beyond to help us
at Town Hall, and most recently it was at the

Block Party. He set up and took down staging
for our musician, helped set up the grounds of
Town Hall and stayed until the very end

helping to clean up bring everything back
inside. He helps when asked and more often,
helps without being asked. Thank you Jon!”

Sue Fayne

Jon Swift



Sue Fayne

Joe Dean

“Sue was highly instrumental in
coordinating the Memorial Day activities
and it would not has ben as successful had
she not participated.  She went above and
beyond to insure everything went well.”



“Chief Hoar went above and beyond to help us
prepare for the Block Party. With our
residents safety always front of mind, he

prepared a plan that allowed us to do
something different for the town. The police

detail that was provided was exceptional and

our community had a great kickoff to the

summer. Thanks Erik for all that you do for
us!””

Sue Fayne

Chief Erik Hoar



“EVERY DAY, Sue and Jason go above and
beyond to support and enrich our
community. In addition to making fun-
filled activities possible such as our recent
Block Party and Beach Days at Camp
Massapoag, Sue and Jason strengthen our
town with continuous improvements in
how we operate and communicate. We are
very grateful for their commitment and
service.”

Sue Fayne & Jason Silva

Andy, Kathy & Ryan Sniezek



THANK YOU!


